
WBIS 
1440 ON YOUR DIAL 

FREDERICK W. BEACH. PRÉS. 

DAVID CRAMER, VICE PRES. 

DONALD FUNK, TREAS. 

FRANCIS V. TRACY, SECY. 

BENJAMIN SACHNER 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
21 Vista Way 
Port Washington, N.Y. 

Dear Sir: 

ELie Bzisto(13 oacLcastin9 ?ozjx, 

BRISTOL, CONN. 
TELEPHONE 9265 

April 25, 1952. 

Thank you very much for your report of reception of WBIS on April 11, 1952. 

Your detailed log of programs checks with our program logs, and hope this letter 
will serve as a confirmation of reception of WBIS. 

We operate on a daytime schedule, with power of 500 watts. All equipment is 

Gates. Final amplifier is 450th. Modulators are a pair of 810's. 

We have had a number of reports from your area, and glad to have your report 

to add to our collection. 

Thanking you for your report, and your interest, I remain, 

Sincerely, 

agianigJaatve, 
C. Vernon Anderson -xntr engr. 41005) 


